Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Withdrawal of 04 NCAC 24G .0104 Temporary COVID-19 Suitable Work Provisions
Importance: High

From: Adams, Regina <regina.adams@nccommerce.com>

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 4:45 PM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Peterson, R <r.glen.peterson@nccommerce.com>

Subject: Withdrawal of 04 NCAC 24G .0104 Temporary COVID-19 Suitable Work Provisions
Importance: High

Ms. Snyder,

The North Carolina Department of Commerce, Division of Employment Security is withdrawing Rule 04 NCAC 24G .0104
Temporary COVID-19 Suitable Work Provisions for additional time to respond to the Technical Changes and questions.
The Division intends to refile the Rule with the RRC before the expiration date of September 13, 2020 for the Emergency
Rule.

Sincerely,

Regina S. Adams

Attorney/Rulemaking Coordinator

North Carolina Department of Commerce
Division of Employment Security
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Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



